
 

 

3rd March 2023 

Year 5 St John’s Church Easter Visit 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our Year 5 children have been invited to attend an event at St John’s Church on 
Thursday 30th /Friday 31st March called ‘Experience Easter’. Each class will be 
completing a workshop, which provides an ideal opportunity for children to discover 
and explore why Christians celebrate Easter. This forms part of our Religious 
Education curriculum. Experience Easter will involve an hour long session during 
which pupils will learn about, explore and reflect on the events during Holy Week 
and Easter Day. Pupils will take part in Easter-themed activities, including exploring 
and developing ideas, creative thinking, learning about scripture, art evaluation and 
group discussions. 

The classes will attend these workshops at St John’s Church at the following times:  

Thursday 30th March 2023   -   9.30 - 10.30 am Class 9        10.45 - 11.45 am Class 8  

Friday 31st March 2023         -    9.30 - 10.30 am Class 7 

On the day, children will walk to and from the church accompanied by teaching staff. 
All children should wear full school uniform and a waterproof coat. 

Please note that lunchtime will not be affected as workshops are before our 
lunchtime; no alternative arrangements are needed. 

A consent form will not be required as your annual consent forms have been 
received. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs L. Rudge                 Mrs K. Conway               Mrs J. Tonks                  Mr J. Orton 

 


